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Why are we trying to take away a system that has had its start before I was born. 

This system work wonderfully and has done so my entire voting life. It has made 

voting much more convenient. I do not need to take time off of work. My dad who is 

disabled can vote without the pain and suffering it would cause if he were to have to 

stand in line. 

Changing this method of voting would prohibit some members of this State from 

voting at all! This change will hinder voting for many disabled individuals. This 

change will hinder voting for those who have to work, This change is WRONG and 

does nothing but make it harder to vote.  


